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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Chairman Meadows and County Council Members 
FROM: Councilor Joe Dill 
DATE:  April 1, 2022 
 
During the Request and Motions portion of the Regular Council Meeting on Tuesday, 
April 5, 2021, I will be presenting a resolution requesting the Greenville County School 
Board to consider the feasibility of building a new high school in the Slater-Marietta 
community.  I will request that this resolution be referred to the appropriate committee 
once presented.   
 
This memorandum shall serve as compliance with Council Rule III (B). 
 
 
 
 


